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IEEE P802.21 Media Independent Handover Services

Tentative Minutes of the IEEE P802.21c Task Group teleconference 
Chair: H Anthony Chan
Vice Chair: Dapeng Liu
Technical Editor: Charles Perkins

Secretary: Hyunho Park
1. Teleconference (20:00 ET -22:00 ET): 11 December, 2012
1.1  Teleconference was called to order by H Anthony Chan at 20:00 ET
1.2  Attendance: H. Anthony Chan, Hyeong-Ho Lee, Hyunho Park, Charles E. Perkins, Yoshihiro, Antonio de Oliva
1.3  Updated draft and resolution file were discussed. 
The updated draft is “IEEE_P802_21c_D02-LB_rev_4 (DCN#21-12-0185-00),” and the updated resolution file is “LB comments and resolution (DCN#21-12-0165-04).”
Figures in Annex N were discussed about numbering in sequence. Charles E. Perkins, the editor of IEEE 802.21 TG (Task Group) c, maintained the numbering for figures using Arabic number will be better. Mr. Perkins also changed SPoS (Serving PoS) to OPoS (Originating PoS).
H. Anthony Chan, the chair of IEEE 802.21 TGc, told that figures for standard documents should be black and white style. Thus, authors of the draft should change their own figures to black and white figures.
Regarding gateway service, Hyunho Park explained needs for the new type of service, but Yoshihiro Ohba and Antonio de la Oliva suggested using existing service such as command service. Mr. Ohba and Mr. Oliva told that a new service can give confusion to people that try to understand IEEE 802.21c standard. Mr. Park did not agreed with Mr. Ohba and Mr. Oliva because the command service was not designed for supporting gateway. After some discussion about gateway service, Hyunho Park accepted that gateway service is changed to Proxy function under command service. The Proxy function was determined to be rewritten by Mr. Park and discuss in the next teleconference.
1.4  Teleconference was adjourned at 22:00 ET.
